
INVITATION THE MAYOR 
WOULD LOVE 

TO SEE YOU!

ALL

INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS

WELCOME
TO AARHUSTO RECEPTION

AT TOWN HALL
REGISTER BY MAIL TO

RECEPTION@STUDENTERHUSAARHUS.DK

The city of Aarhus and the student house 

in Aarhus are delighted to welcome you to 

Aarhus. We are very happy to see so many 

new international students every year 

choosing our city as their city of education. 

You all in your own way contribute to the 

beat and the openness of our city.

Final sign up Sept. 27th. 

OCTOBER 1st
16.30-17.30


